

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

Janet Greif Superintendent

910 North Walnut Street Bay City, Michigan 48706

Tel: (989) 686-9700 Fax: (989) 686-1047 Web: www.bcschools.net

March 3, 2017

Susan Manyen Saginaw Valley Chapter of the American Foundry Society Susan.manyen@gm.com

Brian Smith Saginaw Valley Chapter of the American Foundry Society BrianVSmith48@aol.com

Dear Ms. Manyen and Mr. Smith:

On behalf of the Bay City Public School District, our staff and students, we would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere appreciation for the partnership we share with you and the Saginaw Valley Chapter of the American Foundry Society.

Thank you for collaborating with the Bay City Public Schools to offer 7th grade "Foundry in a Box" presentations for the common STEM experiences. Through your collaborative efforts, our students have benefited with positive classroom experiences to help them make real connections in the STEM areas of science, technology, engineering and math.

We at the Bay City Public Schools truly value your contributions in education for the students of our District and the Bay Area Region.

Best regards,

∕Janet Greif Superintendent Connie Kennedy

District Curriculum Support

jg/ck/smg